
December 14-16: Christmas Week

December 7-9: Christmas Week

November 30-2: Community Helper Week

Salem Lutheran Pre-School
December 2020 Newsletter

Three-Year-Olds
Happy Holiday Season to everyone! This will be a very busy and fun month 
for us with all of the excitement of the season. Our focus will be on Christmas 
over the next few weeks and what a special time of year it is for everyone! 
Please remember those hats and mittens as it gets cooler outside. We will 
be going out as long as the weather permits. Thank you to everyone who 
helped last month with bringing in snacks.
Due to Covid-19, we will not be having our annual Christmas program, but 
we will still have the children practice their Christmas songs. The kids singing 
their Christmas songs will be recorded before our Christmas break, and it 
will be sent out to everyone in an email. 

a Talk about all different kinds of occupations
a We will make a doctors kit and a firefighter 
hat 
aRead some fun books about occupations 

a Make some fun holiday art projects
a Practicing songs for our program
aMake presents for our moms and dads

a Continue our holiday projects and fun 
activities.
a Our holiday party will be on Wednesday, 
Dec. 16.

Parent To Dos
1 Remember to send hat and 
mittens with your child. We will go 
outside when weather permits.

We will start our Christmas break on Monday, December 21 and resume school on Tuesday, 
January 5. We hope you all have a safe holiday season. Merry Christmas and Happy New Year!



NEWS & REMINDERS

SNACKS

Happy Birthday to you...

Nov. 30 & Dec. 1: Natalie Rollins (Christmas)

Dec. 7 & Dec. 8: Sabina O’Keefe (Christmas)

1 Please work with your child over Christmas break on their colors, numbers, 
shapes, cutting skills and name printing skills. Thanks!

1  Did you know you can see this newsletter on Salem’s website? Check it 
out! Go to www.salemofpeoria.com. Also “like” us on Facebook.

1  Looking for a place to worship during the holidays? Salem Lutheran 
Church will be having online worship service going live at 5pm on December 
23. Worship service may be found online at www.salemofpeoria.com. In-
person worship services are by registration (www.salemofpeoria.com) and 
available on Dec. 23 at 7pm; Dec. 24 at 5pm and 7pm; Dec. 25 at 10am.

All are welcome!

Merry Christmas and Happy New Year!

No birthdays


